
Babb Board Report 

During the month of December, Babb Elementary was able to distribute our iPads 
to the students.  Ms. Julie Hayes did a parent/student virtual lesson for 
our parents/students so that they could become familiar with Google 
Classroom. Staff also went over the Do’s and Don’ts of online classes. We only had 
Google meets for our specials during this time. We wanted our students familiar 
with the format prior to beginning instruction. It also gave them the opportunity 
to interact with one another.  

Besides working on work packets and a couple Google meets, our students were 
busy completing their Fall Benchmark Testing for ISIP and AimsWebPlus (Math). 
We were able to get 93% of our students tested in both assessments.  

We had our winners for the Gingerbread competition. PTO/JOM added to the 
prizes. We were able to give out 1st to 3rd places in both classes. Having done the 
project with both of my girls, this was both fun and messy. I am still finding icing 
here and there.  

Our PD focused on data and planning. Staff also spent much needed time getting 
their on-line classes going.  

Thanks to the PTO/JOM for the candy bags, to Toys for Tots for all of the gifts and 
to the staff for decorating the building.  

  
 

 



 


